Newsletter

Happy New Year!!! | think we are all ready to shut the door on 2020, and are optimistic to see what
2021 has in store for us! We hope you enjoyed the holiday season with your family. We would like to
extend our thanks to all of the cards, gift cards, treats and warm wishes this Christmas Season!

New Fees — A reminder that the fees are increasing January 1 2021. Infants: $975, Toddlers: $815 and
Preschool: $745. Agreements and PAD Agreements were sent out before Christmas, thank you to
everyone who has submitted their forms back to us, if you have not please do so at your earliest
convenience.

Staff Updates:

- Leah if officially on maternity leave, and we welcomed Rose to fulfill the cook’s position just before
Christmas.

- Jordyn is a new casual, who did her orientation shifts before Christmas. Joey and Jordyn will be
providing staff relief while staff are away on holidays or due to sickness.

- Lindsay will be here in the mornings to welcome parents and children at the door as well as providing
some relief to staff while absent from work.

- Melinda, Melissa and Caytlin will be working on the preschool side. There will be some shuffle of
children as they make 3 subgroups in one large group.

- Kim and Tala will be working in the Toddler room. They will be welcoming some infants that are aging
out of the Infant Room.

- Lynda and Jenn will still be in the Infant room, welcoming some new infants and families into the
centre.

- Brooklyn and Jo will be doing the relief through out the day, as well as closing the centre along with
Kaydence every night.

Tax Receipts — were emailed out on Tuesday December 29 2020. Please let us know if you have any
questions.

COVID Update- We have not had any changes from the Ministry in regard to the regulations here at the
centre. Everything will still be the same as it was before Christmas. If you have questions, please do not
hesitate to ask. The last time | checked it seems that the measures that were put in place seem to be
working. As always if you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact us!

Cheers to 2021



